
The South African Medical Research Council’s Division of Research

Capacity Development (RCD) will host a regional conference for

RCD grant holders on 20-21 October 2025 in Gauteng. This is an

opportunity for RCD beneficiaries to meet with the SAMRC

President, present their research, engage in insightful discussions,

and connect with peers and experts in the fields, thereby fostering

research capacity strengthening through local partnerships and

collaboration.
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Email: Jo-Anne.Engelbrecht@mrc.ac.za

Contacts

Fallon Heinrich: (021) 938 0304/ Email: Fallon.Heinrich@mrc.ac.za Jo-Anne Engelbrecht: (021) 938 0214/ 
Deney Christians: (021) 938 0240/ Email: Deney.Christians@mrc.ac.za

For registration and abstracts For overall administrative issues


